
There’s no time like the present!

Since January is the time when many of us are busy reinventing various
aspects of ourselves, having set goals or resolutions of some sort, I have
always thought February was the ideal month to pay attention and start
afresh with a financial plan.

For me, February is a time to connect with new clients and discuss their
financial situations and aspirations for their futures. It’s also time to begin
reaching out to established clients to check to see if your financial
strategy needs any adjustment and to talk about any changes you want to
discuss.

Having your financial strategy in place – starting now – can not only mean
a great deal to you in the long term, but it may provide you some comfort
in the short term. And we know there’s a lot of uncertainty in our world
today. Let’s schedule a time to discuss your financial life!

My best,

Tim

The Cost of Procrastination

Don't let procrastination keep you from
pursuing your financial dreams and goals.

Learn More

Consider Referring us to Family or Friends

If you know someone who could use our financial service or if you if you
are using a different financial approach and would like to consult with us,
we would be happy to give you a second opinion. You can reach out to us
here. Either way, we wish you financial success!

About APEX Asset Advisors:

APEX Asset Advisors is a financial advising firm based in Hot Springs,
Arkansas, that has been offering a spectrum of financial services,
including financial planning, wealth management, tax planning and estate
planning for almost two decades. They build tight-knit relationships with
their clients and create plans that are well researched, then carefully
manage them for a lifetime. Advisory Services offered through Sowell
Management, a Registered Investment Advisor.

Tim Poole

tim.poole@apexassetadvisors.com

501.651.1827

APEX Asset Advisors

Owner

http://apexassetadvisors.com

Advisory Services offered through Sowell Management, a Registered
Investment Advisor.
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